
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Year 7 parents, carers and students 
 
Learning during lockdown – a webinar briefing for all parents and students in Year 7. 
 
During this period of lockdown we want to stay as connected as possible with parents and students in 
what we know is a challenging time when the routines of school life have been so disrupted. 
 
We are holding an online briefing for all Year 7 parents and students on Tuesday 26th January at 6.00 pm 
to provide you with information to help you understand and support learning from home during this 
lockdown period. 
 
We also want to use the opportunity to provide an update on a number of areas of school life that are 
better done with us speaking to you and in a way that also allows you to ask us questions that you might 
have. 
 
I know that trying to oversee and support learning from home is a significant burden.  I want you to know 
we are hugely grateful for all you are doing to provide some level of normality and structure for your child 
at home. 
 
If you want to sign up for the webinar (it’s just an online meeting if you haven’t done one before) please 
register using this link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_C_XpXhPxTwKRBs4WPSJtZg 
 
 
It will be a chance for you to hear from me, other members of the Leadership Team. 
 
If you have any problems registering for the webinar, please contact my PA Mrs Ruth Harrison – 
harrisonr@lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk. 
 
I look forward to ‘seeing you’ at the webinar. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 
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